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Dear Mr Smith,
 
I am aware that Scottish Power Renewables have booked Snape Maltings for the upcoming
Open Floor Hearings.
 
I understand that they are currently opening their venue for public performances with well
designed social distancing and other Covid compliance measures. With this in mind I ask
you to consider holding the Open Floor Hearings due to take place from 7 – 9th October at
Snape Maltings.
 
I am not in any way competent using IT, I do have a familiarisation session booked for
tomorrow, 29th September, where I will be assisted by a neighbour, however this person
will not be able to be present with me on the days of the hearings.  As I have been granted
a slot to speak I am very concerned that on the day my lack of competence with the
technology will let me down and my right to speak will be compromised. I have a clear
documented interest in Scottish Power Renewables application concerning Rights Sought
over Land as I am an assumed owner Ref: RR-512. I do not wish to fail in my
representation by default.
 
Regards.
 
Mike Lewis.
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